
 

 

 
 
Season’s Greetings to all our clients, colleagues and friends around the globe 

 

Last week it was beginning to look a lot like Christmas in London! But this week, you’d never know we’d had 

snow... Our Battersea neighbourhood is looking very pretty with lights and wreaths at windows and twinkly 

trees. 

 

2023 has been another fulfilling year for #SCLGlobal with more in-person and hybrid training events and a 

healthy pace of consultancy. 

 

A few of our highlights from 2023 include: 

• Receiving new industry awards for excellence 

• Filming new webinars for MBL’s library, including much-requested boxsets  

• Advising on a broad variety of projects in the UK, ME and Asia 

• The popularity of the ‘Rolodex’ of training courses on our website 

• Sarah’s accreditation as Mediator by CEDR  

• Another evening of alumni careers mentoring with Sheffield University 

• Continued volunteering with APM and PMI  

• Judging UK and global competitions for student entrepreneurs via Enactus  

• Expanding and strengthening SCL’s network of independent industry experts  

• Joining a new female-oriented domestic projects network via #SCLatSW11 

• Celebrating 8 years as a School Governor and 18 months as Vice Chair of Governors lending expertise 

to the Finance committee and supporting a major project to renovate the School 

Look out for our SCL Infogram 2023 in early January! 

Throughout the year, we are active within our local community via our #SCLatSW11 scheme. And, at this time 

of year, as is SCL’s tradition, we invite you to join in our annual campaign of exchanging seasonal greetings: for 

everyone who sends us a seasonal greeting, we donate £1 to our local school PTFA fund. This year we extend 

to all our social media platforms and ask you to spread the word with our hashtags. 

Looking ahead, 2024 has strong forward bookings for consultancy and training, and we lend our legal services 

to our sister company Peridot Consulting International LLP in a major new overseas infrastructure project.  

 

Wishing you all a happy and healthy Christmas and New Year.  

 

 

"Making law work for the construction and engineering industry". 
  

 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 

from Schutte Consulting! 

https://www.schutteconsulting.co.uk/services-consultancy
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